
















 

Godfrey Circle View North from Plymouth Street 

 

Godfrey Circle Approach Grade  
      at Centerline View West 
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Godfrey Circle/Plymouth Street View East  

 

Plymouth Street Transverse Slope View West 
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Plymouth Street Pavement View South 

 

Plymouth Street Pavement View South 
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Godfrey Circle Approach Grade View East 

 

Godfrey Circle Pavement West Side View North 
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Plymouth Street Transverse Slope at Centerline View East

 

Great Neck Road Transverse Slope at Centerline View East 
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January 26, 2022 

 

Town of Wareham Planning Board 

C/O Kenneth Buckland 

54 Marion Road 

Wareham MA 02571 

 

RE: Shell Point Place 

 

 

Dear Planning Board Members, 

 

The Wareham Fire Department has reviewed the proposed subdivision plan for Shell Point Place 

and have the following comments: 

 

1. The number of fire hydrants and spacing is more than sufficient for the proposed 

subdivision.   

2. The proposed road width with cape cod berm on both sides will be wide enough for 

responding fire department apparatus to navigate this neighborhood. 

 

 

If you have any additional questions regarding this project, feel free to contact our office. 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Captain Christopher Smith     Captain James Brandolini 

Fire Prevention       Fire Prevention 
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